
  
 
 
May 25, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
  
We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and healthy during this time.  We 
miss seeing your children at school and are looking forward to their 
return.  Remote learning will continue for all students until June 25th, 
however schools will also be offering in-class learning, beginning on June 1st.  In-
class learning is optional and the decision of each family.  We will continue to 
support students whether at home or as we welcome them back to school.  In 
order to assist us with our planning, please fill out this brief survey about whether 
or not your children are returning to in-class instruction.  We recognize that 
families may still be considering both options.  If possible, please complete the 
survey by Wednesday May 27th. 
 
https://sway.office.com/Ub5iM1y3I4nSZ128?ref=Link 
 
Darien Russell 
Principal T.E. Scott Elementary 
(604) 596-0357 
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